
From: val cohn
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Billy"s On Grand request for noise variance on June 5th, 2022
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 1:44:25 PM

I absolutely feel strongly about any granting of a noise variance for
Billys. Please do not give them permission to do this. This is not the
neighborhood for that kind of noise. It seems that Billy's has become a
problem on many levels.  

Again, do not give this request the go ahead!
Thank you.
Val Cohn
829 Lincoln Ave
612-720-2148
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